Action Taken by UVI Board of Trustees
Revisions to the Faculty Policy Manual 2003

Several revisions to the Faculty Policy manual 2003 were presented to the Academic and
Student Affairs Committee. A presentation which highlighted the substantive changes was
presented to the Committee.

The Academic and Student Affairs Committee of the Board voted unanimously to approve the
revisions to the Faculty Policy Manual 2003.

The Board of Trustees, at its meeting of Saturday, February 22, 2003, unanimously approved
the revisions to the Faculty Policy Manual.
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